BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  Agenda Number:
AGENDA LETTER

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
105 E. Anapamu Street, Suite 407
Santa Barbara, CA 93101
(805) 568-2240

Department Name:

Department No.: 032
For Agenda Of: 10/16/18: Set hearing
12/04/18: Hearing
Placement:
Estimated Tme:
Continued Item: No
If Yes, date from:
Vote Required: Majority
TO: Board of Supervisors
FROM: Department Sheriff Bill Brow@f({ 29 [vr 5}”?19//7(
Director(s)
Contact Info: Chief Deputy Vincent Wasilewski x. 4246
SUBJECT: Community Forum Regarding ICE’s Access to Individuals (Gov. Code section
7283.1(d))
County Counsel Concurrence Auditor-Controller Concurrence
As to form: Yes As to form: N/A

Other Concurrence:
As to form: N/A

Recommended Actions:

That the Board of Supervisors:

a. Set a public hearing on the Departmental Agenda for December 4, 2018 to hold a community
forum, as required by Government Code section 7283.1(d), regarding ICE’s access to
individuals, and to receive and consider public comment; and

b. Determine this action is exempt from California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA)
pursuant to Section 15378(b)(5), which are organizational or administrative activities of
governments that will not result in direct or indirect physical changes to the environment.

Summary Text:
The community forum is a requirement of Government Code section 7283.1(d) and this action will set a
public hearing on December 4, 2018 to meet this requirement.
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Background:
Government Code Section 7283.1(d), of the TRUTH Act, requires the Board of Supervisors to hold at

least one community forum annually, with at least 30 days of notice, "to provide information to the
public about ICE’s access to individuals and to receive and consider public comment.”

Fiscal and Facilities Impacts:
Budgeted: N/A

Fiscal Analysis:

N/A
Special Instructions:

At least 30 days before the hearing on December 4, 2018, the Clerk of the Board shall publish notice (in
two newspapers of general circulation) consistent with Government Code section 6061.

Authored by:
Vincent Wasilewski, Chief Deputy, Sheriff’s Office



